THE PLUNKETT HOUSE,

DUBLIN.

Telegraphic Address:

* Organise,” Dublin. Telephone No. 1090,

9th October, 1914.

Dear lir. Barnes,

I expect to be in London from the 21st to the
28th inst. and should then be very glad to call upon Lord
Moulton to discuss the important question of Ireland's
industrial opportunities arising out of the war,

Yours sincerely,
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